
© 2025 HUSCH BLACKWELL LLP. ALL RIGHTS RESERVED HUSCHBLACKWELL.COM

NEWS RELEASES PUBLISHED: MAY 10, 2022

Castillo Named President of the 
National Association of Latino 
Healthcare Executives' Central Texas 
Chapter
Husch Blackwell is pleased to announce that Dominic Castillo has been named 
President of the Central Texas Chapter of the National Association of Latino 
Healthcare Executives (NALHE).

Castillo, associate in the firm’s Austin office, is a member of the firm’s 
Healthcare Regulatory & Compliance Counseling team. He provides guidance 
to healthcare clients ranging from individual practitioners to large national 
hospital systems on compliance, transactional and licensure matters. Prior to 
joining Husch Blackwell, Castillo was a medical billing auditor and analyst at 
both a national third-party administrator and a Texas workers’ compensation 
insurance company.

The National Association of Latino Healthcare Executives, founded in 2005, is 
a national organization led by Latino/Latina executive leaders of U.S. hospitals 
and healthcare organizations and experts in the fields of health care policy and 
practice.
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